From: r_brawn r_brawn

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 7:04:21 PM

To: Elections

Subject: Ranked Balloting

To whom it may concern,

I don't agree with ranked balloting. It would imply more attention would be paid to the nomination process than I think people in London currently pay to the municipal elections in London.

For my own part I will only vote for the single candidate in every constituency who best represents my view.

Therefore, the idea that any of the other candiates in a constituency would be acceptable to me is ridiculous.

As well, we are told there are no parties in municipal politics.

Shalom,

Roderic Brawn 31 Amy Crescent London Ontario N5Y 4A5